
Hello.  
Thank you for  this opportunity to express my concerns re what I believe to be misguided and 
damaging foreign investment and population policies. This letter which appeared in the age sums it 
up very well.  
I noted with interest the changes Hong Kong and Canada have made to their policies in this regard.  
 
Janet adler 
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